
   

 
 

TOWNSHIP OF LOWER MERION 
 

Public Works Committee 

 
Issue Briefing 

 
 

Topic:   2018 Proposed Paving Program 
 
Prepared By:  Donald K. Cannon, Director of Public Works 
 
Date:   March 28, 2018 
 

 

I. Action To Be Considered By The Board:  For information only - no action is 
necessary.  
 

 

II. Why This Issue Requires Board Consideration: Presenting the proposed paving 
and micro-surfacing lists will allow the Board the opportunity to provide input to the 
proposed list of streets to be rotomilled/paved or micro-surfaced in 2018. 
 

  
III. Current Policy Or Practice (If Applicable):  N/A 
 

 

IV. Other Relevant Background Information:  N/A 
 
 

V. Impact On Township Finances:  There is $1.5M budgeted in the Capital Improvement 
Plan.  There are also contributions from the utility companies that have done work on 
those roads on the proposed paving list. 
 

 

VI. Staff Recommendation:  Staff will finalize the analysis and create the final paving 
list to be bid within the next few weeks. 

 


